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Commissioner

DAVID P. SMITH, P.E.
Regional Director

December 2, 2019

Mr. David Sprout

Code Enforcement Officer
93 East Main Street
Dryden, NY 13053

Dear Mr. Sprout:

'RE:  TRINITAS VENTURES
MULTI-FAMILY HOUSING PROJECT
959 DRYDEN ROAD (ROUTE 366),
TOMPKINS COUNTY

The New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) has received the material
regarding the multi-family housing proposal in the Town of Dryden. The Regional office supports
the Town of Dryden assuming lead agency status for SEQR purposes. NYSDOT believes that we
are an involved agency under SEQR.

A highway work permit will be required for any work within the State right-of-way (ROW) along
State Route 366. Based on the information provided, a highway work permit will be required for the
sewer connection, bus shelters, construction entrance, sidewalks, and driveway on Route 366.

Any questions regarding the permit process can be directed to Nadia Vedder, Assistant
Regional Permit Engineer, at Nadia.Vedder@dot.ny.gov or (315) 428-3232.

Very truly yours,

MARK FRECHETTE, P.E.
Director, Planning and Program Management Group

By
Nz
Julie Baldwin

Senior Transportation Analyst

JAB:MF:cm

50 Wolf Road, Albany, NY 12232 | www.dot.ny.gov



